Corinth Planning Commission: Minutes of June 5, 2012

Present: Robyn Brill, Ryan Dodge, Mark Nielsen, Sally Gund

7:00 called to order

1. Minutes: The minutes of May 15, 2012 were reviewed and approved.

2. Correspondence:

- Wastewater system and portable water supply plant notice from Christopher Preston Revocable Trust, 10670 Vermont Route 25, East Corinth, VT. Permit No. WW-3-10538;PIN BR12-0088.
- · Copy of the proposed Zoning Bylaws of the Town of Bradford.
- Letter from Allen Locke saying that the Internet Access from Town Hall has been approved and is waiting for the technology required.

3. Old Business

- Plan for Road Signs tabled until next meeting.
- Robyn Brill emailed Karen Galayda regarding her work as the Commission's Administrative Assistant. Karen responded and said she had worked 21 hours so far this year, the majority of which was spent on the rewrite of the Town Plan. When she types the minutes it takes about one hour and the hourly rate is \$12. She indicated that she would not do the minutes unless instructed to do so. The Commission decided that it would be responsible for the minutes, and ask for Karen's assistance for bigger projects.
- Mark Nielsen prepared and Robyn Brill sent to the Board of Selectmen a letter requesting permission to research establishing a Facebook page for the Town.
 Allen Locke responded and said the Board would consider the request on the agenda of the 6/11/12 meeting. Robyn Brill and Ryan Dodge will attend the Board Meeting on June 11 to represent the Commission on this request.

New Business

Robyn Brill asked the Commission members to review the Unified Bylaws, and their application to the Zoning proposition that was put on the ballot in March 2011. The Subdivision Bylaws govern the request for Subdivisions to divide parcels of land.

	A
5. Adjournment: Josh Gaetz moved and Ryan Dodge second to adjourn. <i>A</i> adjourned at 8:30.	Approved and